
Date  : 6/22/2017 2:29:42 PM
From  : "Lee, Frances M@DOT" 
To  : "william.lamborn@lacity.org" 
Subject  : Hollywood and Wilcox - NOP - comment letter
Attachment : 2017 06-22 07-LA-2017-00931 - Hollywood and Wilcox - NOP.pdf;

Hello Mr. Lamborn,
The original comment letter for the above-mentioned project has been sent to your attention today. Please find an attached PDF copy of the
signed letter.  Thank you.
 
 
Best Regards,
 

Frances Lee
Associate Transportation Planner
Caltrans District 7, Division of Planning
Local Development-Intergovernmental Review (LD-IGR) Branch
100 South Main Street, MS#16, Los Angeles, CA 90012
Phone: 213-897-0673 | Fax: 213-897-1337
E-Mail: Frances.Lee@dot.ca.gov

 










